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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are delighted to invite your son to attend our Salvatorian Summer School, one of the 

most exciting and engaging transition experiences for incoming Year 7 students. Our 

Summer School has been running successfully for the past four years, and every year, 

parents and students alike give us outstanding feedback on how it has helped ease the 

transition from primary to secondary school. 

Why Join the Salvatorian Summer School? 

Our programme is designed to help your son settle into secondary school life with 

confidence. Through a mix of academic lessons, creative activities, sports, team-building 

games, music, and outdoor exploration, students will build friendships, develop new skills, 

and gain familiarity with their new school environment—all while having fun! 

Key Information 

        Dates: Monday 28th July – Friday 1st August 

         Times: 9:00 AM – 3:15 PM (Students may arrive from 8:30 AM) 

      Location: Salvatorian College, High Road, Wealdstone, HA3 5DY 

        Friday Trip: A fantastic visit to BigShots Golf to round off the week! 

Catering & Costs 

• Summer School: There is a £30 cost for a ticket to attend summer school for the 

week. This is non-refundable. 

• Catering (Optional): Students can bring a packed lunch and snack, or opt for 

catering to be provided at £15 for the week. 

• Friday Trip (Optional): An optional £15 fee covers our trip to BigShots Golf. All students 

who plan to attend the final day of the Summer School must go on the trip, as we 

will need all staff to supervise the trip. Thank you for your understanding! 

When reserving your ticket, you will need to add these options on. 

Limited Availability – Secure Your Child’s Place! 

We have only a maximum of 150 places available, allocated on a first-come, first-served 

basis. Don’t miss out—reserve your child’s spot today by registering at: 
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     https://buytickets.at/salvatoriancollege/1615335 

This is a fantastic opportunity for your son to make new friends, meet some of his future 

teachers, and start Year 7 feeling confident and excited. If you have any questions, please 

don’t hesitate to contact us. 

We look forward to welcoming your son to Salvatorian College this summer! 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr G James  

 

Assistant Headteacher and Summer School Lead 

Salvatorian College 


